23 February 1960

Mr, Joseph L, Wilmotte
350 Fifth Avenue
New York 1, N.Y.

Thank you so much for your kind invitation to the
luncheon of the Belgian Chamber of Commerce on the lst of
karch, I am delighted to be able to accept, and am
rather curicus to hear what the Gutlook for the 1960's is,

as there are so many contradictory opinions about it in
the press,

Thank you again for thinking of me,
Yours sincerely,

Claire de Hedervary
Political Affairs Officer



